
Printed on: 19/01/2024 09:10:11

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

18/01/2024  15:32:142024/0101/T COMMNT Phebe Robinow We strongly object to the fact that the applicant, Mr Peet, did not have the courtesy of writing to the neighbours 

of the Barracks to let us know they were applying, especially in view of the fact that I wrote to 

20SqnRLC-Welfare-multiuser@mod.gov.uk to warn them that an ash tree had fallen from 8 PVW across our 

garden and onto their fence, damaging a section.   Although I received no reply, a neighbour noticed that they 

reacted quickly to my e-mail and sent in tree surgeons on New Year's day.

> 

> We have no objection to the applicant pruning any vegetation in our garden that overhangs the Barrack's 

premises:  however, it should be made a condition of any consent for the applicant to do this that:

> 

> 1. to the extent that the applicant requires access to our garden, he or his agent gives us reasonable notice 

and agrees a mutually convenient time; and

> 

> 2.  the applicant undertakes to clear any debris falling into our garden.
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